From: Mark Patrick [mailto:mpatrick@disabilitylaw.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 21 August 2017 11:20 AM

To: AMOD

Cc: Samantha French (SamanthaF@pwd.org.au); 'Kairsty Wilson'; Paul Cain; Leigh Svendsen;

Stephen.Bull@Unitedvoice.org.au; KEMP, James

Subject: AM2014/286 Supported Employment Award 2010

Dear AMOD,

We refer to the directions of His Honour Vice President Hatcher dated 20 July 2017 requiring interested parties to advise the Commission of their agreement to any proposed consent variations to AM2014/286 Supported Employment Award 2010.

We are instructed by our client, People with Disability Australia, to advise the Commission of their agreement with the Health Services Union's proposed consent variation filed with the Commission on 31 July 2017.

Kind regards,

Mark Patrick | Principal Solicitor

Australian Centre for Disability Law | PO Box 989 Strawberry Hills NSW 2012

p. 02 9370 3135 | 1800 800 708 tty. 02 9211 5549 | 1800 644 419

f. 02 9370 3131

www.disabilitylaw.org.au